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Duck Samford Stadium Update 

 
 
 
In an effort to make the Friday night football game experience at Duck Samford Stadium fantastic 
for all spectators, fans and families, the following guidelines will be implemented, effective 
September 10, 2021: 
 

• It is expected that students in kindergarten through 9th grade and non-school age 
children should be accompanied and supervised by an adult.  
 

• All students are expected to be seated in the stands unless utilizing the bathroom 
facilities or concessions. 
 

• Students found loitering in groups outside the seated areas will be required to leave the 
stadium.  
 

Home fans should purchase tickets for the home side only and be seated on that side. Visitors 
should purchase tickets for the visitor’s side only and be seated on that side. There will be no 
crossover between home and visitor seating. 
 
Our goal is to have a safe and enjoyable environment at Duck Samford Stadium. We appreciate 
your cooperation and support at school events.  
 
 
 
 


